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14 January 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a wonderful festive season and are looking forward to an exciting 

2025. 

Firstly, a heartfelt thank you for your incredible support with the Santa Fun Run last month. It was 

fantastic to see everyone’s enthusiasm and effort, and we’re so grateful for the funds raised. If you 

haven’t yet sent in your sponsorship money, please could you ensure it is handed into the Finance 

Office at your earliest convenience? Every contribution truly helps towards the success of the tour. 

Now, we are delighted to officially launch the Rugby Tour Dinner, an evening you won’t want to 
miss! 

Date: Saturday, 29 March 2025 

Venue: Franklin’s Gardens 

Tickets: £45 per person 

Tables: 8–10 people 

This promises to be a spectacular evening featuring: 

• Special guest appearances - Ollie Sleightholme, Tom Wood et al. 

• A delicious three-course meal, with wine provided on the tables 

• A fundraising auction with exciting prizes 

We would love to see as many families as possible in attendance. You can book a full table with family, 

friends, or work colleagues, or choose to share a table with other tour families. Either way, your 

presence will make the evening even more special and will help ensure its success. 

To book your tickets, please email Phil Beaumont at: pbeaumont@nsbtrust.school and be sure to 

include the number of tickets you require with the names of those attending in your group. 

Let’s aim for a full house to celebrate the boys’ upcoming adventure and raise vital funds for the tour. 

Please save the date and start planning your tables—it would be brilliant to have most of our tour 

families there, creating an unforgettable evening together. 

Thank you as always for your incredible support, and here’s to a successful and memorable 2025! 

Kind regards 
 
 
Phil Beaumont  

Director of Rugby 

Head of BTEC Sport Rugby Academy 
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